
 
 

 

 

 

 

     

 

November 15, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Hon. Gregg M. Amore 
Rhode Island Secretary of State 
33 Broad Street 
Providence, RI  02903 
 
Dear Secretary Amore: 
 
This letter is to inform you that no member of the public offered comment during the public 
comment period (October 11 to November 10, 2023) of proposed rulemaking with respect to 
BHDDH Regulations 212-RICR-10-10-1. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ruth A. Feder 
 
Ruth A. Feder, Esq., MSW 
Rules Coordinator 
Department of Behavioral Healthcare, 
Developmental Disabilities and Hospitals 
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